Jeanann Dawson

From: Stacy Simmons <StacySimmons@hhhomes.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 1:20 PM

To: Central Permitting

Cc: John Rice

Subject: [External]SFD2002-0028 and SFD2002-0037 Plumbing Contractor change, ACX 148, 149
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

The above permits have not been issued yet and they are changing the plumbing contractor to:

Vance Johnson Plumbing Lic# 7756 PL
3242 Midpine Rd.

Fayetteville, NC 28306

910-424-6712
etoepfer@vjplumbing.com

please issue permits with this plumber instead of Double J Plumbing

Thanks,
Stacy

Stacy Simmans

Office Coordinator-Fayetteville | H&H Homes
2533 Raeford Road, Suite D

Fayetteville, NC 28305

Office: (910) 401-2546

5000 Homes and 25 Years

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL This communication and any accompanying documents are confidential
and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you receive this transmission in error, you
are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon this
communication is strictly prohibited. Moreover, any such disclosure shall not compromise or waive the
attorney-client, accountant-client, or other privileges as to this communication or otherwise. If you have
received this communication in error, please contact me at the above email address. Thank you.



